
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

wePray (formerly the Prayer Memo) is an invitation to Indiana-Michigan Mennonite Conference Churches to 
submit prayer requests and to pray for one another. Each week, we will feature one congregation on a rotating 

schedule. Please feel free to include these in your bulletin/newsletter or verbally in your worship services. 

 
 

September 3 – 9 
Fellowship of Hope  

Transitional Pastor: Sharon Norton 
We are getting ready to engage in a process of 

listening for the Spirit’s leading and listening to one 
another as we ask, “What’s next for FOH?” We 
would appreciate prayers for good conversation 

and a sense of God’s steadfast love for us. 
We see God at work in relationships around the 
community and globally. There are good things 
happening in south central Elkhart. FOH people 

continue to be present in those conversations and 
programs: the new MCC thrift store, the Tolsen 

Center, relationships in Gaza through MennoPIN. 
 
 

September 10 – 16 

First Mennonite Church, Indianapolis 
Pastor: Monica Miller 

We'd appreciate prayers for wisdom, grace, and 
courage as we navigate important conversations 

together. We're grateful for the Spirit's movement in 
our discussions and for refreshment as we're 

reinvigorating congregational life. Continued prayer 
for Monica’s wellbeing with chronic illness is also 

appreciated. 

September 17 – 23 

Good News Community Chapel 
Contact Person: Jan Esch 

Thank you all for remembering Good News 
Community Chapel in your prayers.  We praise God 
for healing from Covid that our leadership team has 
received :)  We also praise God for His faithfulness 

to our very small group, and the plans He has to 
continue to bless us and cause us to be a blessing 

to others. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 24 – 30 

Grace Chapel 
Pastor: James Nelson 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Where there is no specific prayer request made, please pray for the congregation and pastor(s) as the Spirit directs you. 
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